
Subject: Optimizing Our Newsletter 

Frequency for Better Engagement 

Dear [Subscriber's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We are continuously looking for ways to improve our 

communication with you, and we would love your feedback on our newsletter frequency. Your 

engagement matters deeply to us! 

To provide you with content that you find valuable and engaging, we are considering adjusting 

the frequency of our newsletters. 

Please take a moment to let us know your preference: 

• Weekly Updates 

• Bi-Weekly Insights 

• Monthly Digest 

Your input will help us ensure that our newsletters are not only informative but also enjoyable to 

read. We want to make sure that we stay connected in a way that suits you best! 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


